Stephanie Hesford

From: D Adair SRS
Sent: Thursday, 11 June 2015 12:08 PM

To: Stephanie Hesford

Subject: Greyhound racing needs to be abolished

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

Abominable practises must be abolished. Greyhound racing needs to be abolished. This is not an industry based on
anything other than gambling and greed. Exploitation of animals is not acceptable!

Sincerely,
D Adair

Devonport, TAS 7310



